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BRANCH ACTIVITY REPORT TO COUNCIL, February 2006 
 
 
 
BRANCH ACTIVITIES 
 

• A Trivia (Quiz) Night was held on January 18, 2006.  Twelve 
persons turned out for an enjoyable and educational evening. 

• The President’s annual visit was held on February 8, 2006.  
President Larry Staples, Dave Chalcroft, Neil Windsor and Pat 
Lobregt spent a couple days in town holding meetings with various 
dignitaries and business leaders.  A luncheon was held with the 
Branch executive members at noon and an evening function which 
included a dinner, new member induction ceremony and the 
President’s address.  Over 100 members and guests were in 
attendance at the evening function.  

• Ross Plecash, Director Registration and Communications, attended 
our February 15 executive meeting.  

 
 

BRANCH BUDGET 
 

• The branch is financially sound.   
 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
Upcoming events scheduled include: 
 
• CPD Day (a firm date has not been set) 
 
• Bowling Nite on March 1, 2006 

 
• Assisting the Oilsands Discovery Centre with Science and Engineering 

Week events in early March.  Participation involves assisting in judging, 
scorekeeping and general help. 

 
• The AGM is scheduled for late March 
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